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NO on SB 702 

 

Liberal nanny-state Senators are trying to force adult products to be stripped off 

shelves and forced into government-regulated OLCC liquor stores. 

 

Several Oregon Senators wish to massively expand OLCC power by allowing it to 

handle much of the vaping/tobacco business by forcing certain flavored 

vaping/tobacco products to be only sold in liquor stores.   Already, Oregonians are 

not allowed to buy liquor at their grocery store like other states, now OLCC wishes to 

deny you the right to buy other products -- except for their approved liquor stores.   If 

SB 702 passes, you will not only find it harder to buy the products you wish, but it will 

destroy hundreds of small family-owned stores that currently sell these products. 

 

Government overreach once again. Let small businesses be and people decide for 

themselves how they want to live. Just another "money grab" in the form of over-

taxing. Follow the money and you will understand the reason for this bill. 

Vote NO on SB 702. 

 


